Commission on Aging
Minutes of the Meeting
December 18, 2016

Present: Chair Christine Robertson; Kathy Brennan; Lizabeth Doty; Marion Freer;
Alice Kenny Lucas; Mary Morrisroe; Mary Ann O’ Grady; Dayna
Sierakowski; Sheila Silverman

Advisor: Karen Gaudian

The meeting was called to order at 2:30 p.m. by Chair Christine Robertson.

Senior Services Directory

A number of items for the new edition were discussed;
A podiatrist questioned if he could be included in the Directory——Consenus of
Members, we should not include medical professionals
Lizabeth Doty advised that there are still contractors or tradesmen who have
not responded. Chris Robertson advised we must have llicenses and insurance
information or they cannot be included. There are two or three weeks before
the book goes to the printer. |
Names of Commission members will be listed on the back page , but there
will not be pictures.
Pertinent information for seniors will be provided by Tony Phillips and Karen
Gaudian as “fillers” as necessary.
Chris Robertson is in charge of directory mailing. Alice will get mailing list of
Over 55 from Town.
Checks will be made to locate a local printer. The directory should go to the
Printer by the end of January.

Chair Robertson reported that she had been contacted by Mark Morley of National
Captured Memory—the Missing Link Project,com—who would like to talk to us.
Chris advised not at this time.

Minutes of the November Meeting were reviewed by members prior to this meeting.
No corrections or changes noted. Sheila Silverman moved that the Minutes be accepted.
Mary Ann O’ Grady seconded the motion. All present agreed.






Karen Gaundian reported that 115 people met with “Choices”. After review, it is estimated
They saved just shy of $40,000!

Tony Phillips reported that the Commission for Economic Development may partner with
This Commission on updating/revising the Gold Card Book.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at3:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary R. Morrisroe, Secretary






